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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE WORKING GROUP

The Chair of the Working Group to Prepare the Proposed Inter-American Program for the Protection of the Human Right of Migrants presents his compliments to the permanent missions and wishes to announce that the first meeting of the Working Group will be held on Tuesday, March 9, in the Miranda Room, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. (order of business: CAJP/GT/TM-2/04).
With a view to proceeding expeditiously with the topic, in accordance with the mandate received from the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, the permanent missions are asked to kindly provide the Permanent Council Secretariat with their preliminary comments on the document presented by the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights and entitled “Inter-American Program for the Promotion and Protection of the Human Rights of Migrants in the Framework of the Organization of American States” (CP/CAJP-2038/03), if possible, no later than Friday, March 19, 2004.

On the basis of the comments received, the General Secretariat will prepare a comparative table for consideration by the Working Group on March 23, 2004, the date reserved for the second meeting of the Working Group.
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